
 

 

 

June 2, 1999 

Bill Van Beckum 
Coastal Planner 
California Coastal Commission 
45 Fremont, Suite 2000 
San Francisco, Ca 94105-2219 
 
Re: Permit Number A-1-HMB-99-020 
Coastside County Water District/Carol Cupp 
Hearing Date: June 7, 1999 
Item No: M 18a 

Dear Mr. Van Beckum: 

The neighbors to the north of Half Moon Bay, known as the Midcoast Community, do not live under the 
LCP governing the current deliberations regarding the above named appeal.  We must abide by the San Mateo 
County LCP.  However, both Half Moon Bay’s LCP and San Mateo County’s LCP are relevant to the 
proposed CCWD project/pipeline since it will be extending from Half Moon Bay through the Midcoast. 

I would like to inform the Coastal Commission that on May 26, 1999, the San Mateo County Planning 
Commission denied Coastside County Water District’s request for a Coastal Development Permit for a portion 
of this same project which would extend into the eastern half of El Granada. (See attachment) 

For clarification, the Midcoast Community Council is an elected advisory body, to the San Mateo County 
Board of Supervisors, representing the coastal zone.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

Laura Stein 
Member, Board of Directors 
Midcoast Community Council 

L A U R A  S T E I N  
M E M B E R ,  B O A R D  O F  D I R E C T O R S  

M I D C O A S T  C O M M U N I T Y  C O U N C I L  
P . O .  B O X  2 4 6  
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